
From: Chuck Emmett on behalf of commander@perch-base.org
To: Chuck Emmett
Subject: Flash Traffic 5-01-2015, "Shipmate Davy Jones in the Hospital"
Date: Monday, May 4, 2015 7:01:38 PM

 

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number:               #5-01-2015       Date:      5/4/15
Subject:        Shipmate Davy Jones in the Hospital
__________________________________________________________________________________
 
Davy Jones was admitted to St. Luke’s Medical Center this afternoon after he went to an Emergency Room
last night. There is no details on why he is admitted, his room number or any diagnosis or prognosis.
 
Davy does not have a phone and no phone access point has been designated. The hospital’s general and
published phone number is: 1-877-351-WELL
 
The only other information available is that visitation is very limited and tightly controlled. Visiting hours
are: 12:30p.m. to 1:30 p.m.

5:30 p.m. to 7 p.m.
 

 
NOTHING ELSE IS KNOW NOW. FURTHER DETAILS WILL BE PUBLISHED AS THEY BECOME

AVAILABLE.
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